
The historic Peabody Hotel in 
Memphis, Tennessee was the 
site of the eighteenth Hinman 
Student Research Symposium 
October 26-28, 2012. The 
Symposium featured oral and 
poster presentations of research 
projects by dental students and 
graduate students from dental 
schools across the nation. At 
this year’s Symposium, 101 
students represented 45 dental 
schools in 28 states, the District 
of Columbia and 3 Canadian 
provinces. Twenty dental 
students from the University 
of Tennessee presented their projects and 
acted as hosts for the Symposium.

The Symposium is sponsored by the 
University of Tennessee College of Dentistry 
and co-sponsored by the Hinman Dental 
Society, which holds one of the nation’s 
largest continuing dental education 
meetings each March in Atlanta. The 
Symposium is also supported in part by 
grants from the National Institute for Dental 
and Craniofacial Research (NIDCR), the 
ADEAGies Foundation, the Procter & 
Gamble Company, the UTHSC College 
of Dentistry Alumni Association and the 
Tennessee Dental Association Foundation.

The Symposium was opened by Dr. 
Timothy L. Hottel, Dean of the University 
of Tennessee College of Dentistry, followed 
by Dr. Franklin Garcia-Godoy, Senior 
Executive Associate Dean for Research and 

by Dr. Mustafa Dabbous, founder of the 
Symposium. Dr. James A. Roos, President 
of the Hinman Dental Society, welcomed 
the participants, praised the Symposium 
organizers and the student participants and 
presented an overview of the upcoming 
Hinman Meeting to be held in Atlanta 
March 21-23, 2013.

The keynote speaker at the welcoming 
banquet was Dr. Rena D’Souza, current 
President of the American Association for 
Dental Research and Professor and Chair 
of Biomedical Sciences at Baylor College of 
Dentistry. Her topic was “Why Translational 
Research Matters to Dentistry.” Dr. D’Souza 
presented a vision of 
students using the skills 
they learned in research 
in their future dental 
practice to collect, analyze, 

 	
	� President Roos with student presenter and award winner  

Cara Kessler from Baylor College of Dentistry at the  
poster presentations

Vol.55, No. 3, January 2013
www.hinman.org

Continued on page 6

Hinman Student 
Research Symposium

Inside View

President’s Message,
Committee Meetings Calendar 2

General Chairman’s Message,
ACD & ICD Inductees 3

 
 

November Business 
Meeting Photos 4

Hinman Member Corner  
& Member Spotlight 7

Society News8
Hinman Scholars Turned  

Members & Quick Picks 9
Executive Council & Business 

Meeting Minutes 10

		  Membership Meeting
		  January 14	
		  Georgia Aquarium, Atlanta	

		M  r. Dave Weber	
		  President and CEO, 
		  Weber Associates	

		  11	



The Official Publication of the Hinman Dental Society

That’s Hinman season, of course! I hope 
this newsletter finds you in happy holiday 
spirits. General Chairman Brad Greenway’s 
meeting is getting closer and the excitement 
of Hinman 2013 is mounting. Make sure 
you have a committee assignment or call the 
Hinman office to get one. We are going to 
have a great time in March.

In October, my wife, Liz, and I traveled 
to Memphis to attend the University of 
Tennessee’s Hinman Student Research 
Symposium. We, the Hinman Dental 
Society, support this unique symposium 
where dental students from all over the 
country present their research projects 
either orally or via poster/table clinics. 
The topics cover a wide array of dental 
related subjects and the sophistication of 
the research is extremely impressive. The 
Hinman Dental Society was organized 
“to develop and foster scientific dentistry 
and dental education” and this event 
exemplifies our mission. The gratitude and 
thanks I received from the presenters and 
their mentors, as well as the UT Research 
faculty was overwhelming and I was proud 
and honored to represent Hinman. 

Please sign up and bring your staff to the 
membership meeting on January 14th at 
the Georgia Aquarium. Dave Weber is 
our speaker, and audiences love him. He 
has absolutely brought the house down in 
his lectures. Your staff will love it and will 
appreciate a break from the everyday pace. 
The value for the CE credit is a fabulous 
deal, as the Hinman Trustees generously 
subsidize the cost.

Our annual meeting will take place at 
Chateau Elan, June 7th - 9th, and promises 
to be fun for all ages. Our annual meeting 
chairman, Troy Schulman, along with Laura 
from the Hinman staff, have been working 
hard planning events and finalizing details. 
This getaway is another one of the many 
Hinman perks that comes with membership 
and working at the March meeting. This is 
when the grand prize vacation package is 
drawn. In addition, the Trustees chip in for 
one night’s room charge, as well as contribute 
to the parties, prizes (bingo) and meals for our 
families. It is also a great time to meet other 
members in a relaxed atmosphere and take 
part in exciting and fun family activities.

I hope you all have a very happy and 
prosperous new year. Let’s support Brad in 
producing another “Best Hinman Ever.” 
I look forward to seeing everyone at the 
January membership meeting and at your 
respective committee meetings.

Until then, all the best,

January 3, 2013
Executive Council Meeting
Omni Hotel
6:00 Cocktails
6:30 Dinner & Meeting

January 10, 2013
Nominating Committee Meeting

January 14, 2013
Membership Meeting (Bring your Staff!)
Georgia Aquarium
Speaker: Dave Weber
4:00 p.m. Lecture
7:00 p.m. Cocktails and Dinner

February 7, 2013 
New Member Orientation
Hinman Executive Office
6:15 p.m. Meeting & Dinner

March 21-23, 2013
The Thomas P. Hinman Dental Meeting
Georgia World Congress Center

May 7, 2013
Executive Council Meeting
Hinman Executive Office
6:00 Cocktails
6:30 Dinner & Meeting

June 7-9, 2013
Annual Meeting 
Chateau Elan, Braselton, GA

Society calendarPresident’s Message

Seasons 
Greetings

Jim Roos 
President

Clinic Captains Meeting I

Clinic Captains Meeting II

Concurrent Meetings, Continuing  
Education, Registration & Ticket Sales

Audio Visual, CPR, Dentist Reception,  
Information, Signs, Reserve, Transportation  
& Table Clinics

Keynote (including Pre-Keynote)

Arrangements, Hospitality, Host &  
Public Relations

Committee(s) Meeting Date Location

2013 Committee Meeting Dates All Meetings Begin at 6:30 p.m. 

Atlanta Fish Market
265 Pharr Road NE, Atlanta, GA 30305

Villa Christina
4000 Summit Blvd., Atlanta, GA 30319

Hinman Office
33 Lenox Pointe NE, Atlanta, GA 30324

Maggiano’s Buckhead
3368 Peachtree Road NE, Atlanta, GA 30326

Hinman Office
33 Lenox Pointe NE, Atlanta, GA 30324

Ansley Golf Club
196 Montgomery Ferry Drive, Atlanta, GA 30309

Thursday, January 24, 2013

Tuesday, February 5, 2013

Tuesday, February 12, 2013

Monday, February 18, 2013

Tuesday, February 26, 2013

Thursday, March 7, 2013
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The Greenway clan had a most enjoyable 
Christmas season. We were able to spend time 
with my son who was home from college in 
Chicago and my two daughters who have 
graduated from college but live in the area. I 
hope you were able to enjoy your family and 
friends this holiday season as well.

I can’t believe that the Hinman meeting is 
only a couple of months away. Time flies! 
We are excited about the 2013 meeting and 
we have 13 new speakers coming this year 
(coincidence or by design—I will let you 
decide). Dr. David Clark is one of our new 
speakers and will speak on minimally invasive 
dentistry. Some of the video he will show 
is actually in 3D—pretty amazing!  Also 
Vincient DiMaio, M.D. will be speaking 
about President Kennedy’s assassination, 
including forensics and facts. He will give 
another course about notable homicides. 
Both courses will appeal not only to dentists 
but to anyone interested in history. Be sure to 
invite your friends and guests to Dr. DiMaio’s 
courses. Another new speaker is Dr. John 
Droter who will be educating us about TMJ/
TMD. Dr. David Little will be speaking on 
implant overdentures. 

This year we have an orthodontist speaking 
at the meeting.  Dr. David Sarvar is the 
only orthodontist to be accepted into the 
American Academy of Cosmetic Dentistry. 
General dentists and orthodontists can learn 
from his informative lectures. Consider 
inviting your referring orthodontist and 
attend the course together.

Dr. Charles Blair will be conducting an 
interactive course that will include a panel 
of speakers talking about how to avoid 
coding mistakes that could potentially get 
you thrown in jail. The course will include 
audience participation using keypad response 
units. Don’t worry, your mistakes are safe with 
us! There are many more new speakers who 
will share their expertise and we are fortunate 
to have them on our program.

We again are offering all-day tracks so that you 
can have your day planned out. One twist is that 
we are having a clinical team conference where 
assistants are in one room, and the doctors are 
in an adjacent room for the morning session. 
Then we will combine the two so that doctors 
and assistants will hear Dr. Randy Huffines 
speak on glass ionomers together. His course 
is specifically geared towards the team hearing 
the information together. You can attend with 
your assistant then we have allowed time after 
the course to visit the exhibit floor to conduct 
your office shopping together.

Special events this year include our 
keynote session with Jack Hanna, host of 
the television series “Jack Hanna’s Animal 
Adventures.”  Also on Thursday is the Viking 
School Cooking Demonstration. Friday 
starts out with Breakfast at Macy’s (shopping 
too!), the Hinman luncheon, wine tasting 
in the afternoon and ends with the Dentist 
Reception that evening. JoEllen, my wife, has 
brought back the homes tour on Saturday. I 
want to personally thank Drs. McDonald, 
Newsom and Winter for sharing their 
homes in the Druid Hills community with  
the Hinman attendees. Thanks also to 
JoEllen and Liz Roos for their work on  
the Spouses’ Committee.

Great things are happening on the exhibit 
floor as well. Antique cars owned by Hinman 
members will be at both ends of the floor. Be 
sure to stop by and choose your favorite. We will 
also be conducting a “Treasure Quest” for the 
attendees, who can win up to $500 cash each 
day. Please be sure to support the exhibitors by 
placing orders at the meeting. I plan to order all 
my non-perishables for the year at our Hinman.

We need you! The meeting is getting bigger 
and more complex every year. Plan to serve on 
a committee. If you don’t have a committee 
assignment, it is not too late. Contact the 
Hinman office immediately so that we can 
get you signed up and you can attend your 
committee meeting prior to March.

I am excited and ready for the Meeting 
to begin. Thanks again to my Program 
Chairmen, Drs. Ferguson and McDonald, 
for an awesome program. See you at the 
committee meetings!

Hinman Dental Society 
2012– 2013 Officers
President 	 James A. Roos 
President-elect	 Jane C. Puskas 
Vice President	 Patrick H. Yancey, III 
Secretary	 Jonathan Dubin 
Treasurer	 Robert J. O’Donnell 
Asst. Sec./Treas.	 Kathleen L. Robinson 
Editor	 Roy A. McDonald  
Parliamentarian	 Dave C. Lee
  
Executive Council 
2015	 William H. Rousseau
2015	 Troy H. Schulman
2014	 John C. Barnes
2014	 Thomas L. Carroll
2013	 Slade W. Lail
2013	 J. Sedgie Newsom

Trustees
2018	 Daniel D. Dunwody, III
2017	 Richard N. Goodroe
2016	 William S. Rousseau 
2015	 Bruce Ashendorf 
2014	 Paul G. Isler
2013	 William F. Schroeder

ACD & ICD
Inductions

Hinman Members David Carithers, James 
Hutson, Jack Bickford and Matt Mazzawi 
were inducted into the International 
College of Dentists. 

Hinman Members Becky Weinman, 
Carol Wooden, Dave Lee, Janine Bethea, 
Thom Kauffman and Elizabeth Lewis  
were inducted into the American College 
of Dentists.

General Chairman’s Message

Countdown to 
the Meeting

Brad Greenway
General Chairman
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Thirty-year pin recipients
Many years ago, the leadership of the Hinman Dental Society 
decided to honor those who had maintained their membership 
for 30 years with a commemorative Hinman lapel pin with a 
garnet stone. The significance of the pin is to recognize and 
give distinction to those who have worked for many years  
to maintain and enhance the excellent reputation of the 
Society, as well as the Hinman Dental Meeting. This years’ 
recipients were Jim Anderson, Gordon Brady, Mike Carpenter, 
Doug Clepper, Jim Fagan, III, Bob Gray, Thom Kauffman,  
Bob Michelich and Mike Stewart.

Left: 30 year pin recipients Thom Kauffman, Jim Fagan,  
Mike Carpenter, Bob Gray and Bob Michelich.

President Jim Roos presents  
Dr. McCracken with his speaker’s 
plaque and honorarium.

Father-Child Duos Chip Mohme & Kristina Mohme Dawson 
and Pat Yancey, Jr. & Pat Yancey, III

Donnie Brown, Laura Braswell, Richard Sugarman 
and Andreina Izarra pose for a photo after the lecture.

President Roos presents Allen French 
with his advisory pin for serving as 
the 2012 General Chairman.

President Roos welcomes new members (l to r)  
Anthea & Miles Mazzawi, Kyle Smith, Kristina Mohme Dawson,  

Brett Schroeder, Brett & Lyndsay Langston.

November Membership Meeting
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MARCH 21-23, 2013

Join us in Atlanta for the
 101ST Thomas P. hinman Dental meeting

the next 100: the traDition Continues

• Leading dental authorities, providing 60+ hands-on courses

• Introducing a newly-approved course on Botox/Dermal Fillers

• Thursday Keynote Session with Jack Hanna & his animal friends

• All-day educational tracks specific to each member of the dental team

• Dr. Peter Dawson, founder of The Dawson Academy, returns for the first time since 2005

• Go green in ’13! Take MARTA to Hinman and pick up a free return ticket in the exhibit hall

Register before February 21st to take advantage of discounted pre-registration fees!
To book housing or to register online please visit www.hinman.org
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and submit data on the performance of new 
materials and techniques to dental schools, 
dental societies, private industry and public 
health administrators. The goal is for all dentists 
to be part of an oral health research network.

Dr. Garcia-Godoy encouraged the students to 
remain active in research regardless of whether 
their career paths take them into dental 
practice or academics. Dr. Lynn Mertens-
King, Chief of the NIDCR Research Training 
and Career Development Branch, addressed 

the participants and emphasized the role of 
NIDCR in supporting research training for 
dental students and the career options available 
to future leaders in clinical and translational 
research. Also attending the meeting and 
offering an insight into opportunities beyond 
dental practice was Rebecca Van Horn, Dental 
Science Liaison for Procter & Gamble.

Special awards were presented to Mrs. Iva 
Pendleton of the University of Tennessee 

College of Dentistry for her dedicated service 
to the Symposium, to Dr. Robert Spears of 
the Baylor College of Dentistry, Dr. William 
Johnson of the University of Nebraska and  
Dr. Brian Laurence of Howard University  
for their long-standing support and 
participation in the Symposium and to 
Katherine Garcia-Godoy, for her generous 
support of student-faculty interactions.

Eight awards were given for the most 
outstanding student presentations, four in 
clinical research and four in basic science 
research, in addition to an award from the 
National Students Research Group (NSRG) of 
the American Association for Dental Research. 
Awards were presented by Drs. James A. Roos, 
Timothy Hottel, Franklin Garcia-Godoy, and 
by current NSRG officers Kelly Sayre, dental 
student at the Oregon Health & Science 
University and Danny Khalash, dental student 
at the University of Florida.

Hinman Student Research Symposium (Continued from cover)

Why you don’t want  
to miss the Hinman 
exhibit floor this year!

As the Tradition Continues into the 101st 
Hinman Meeting, the exhibit hall is still 
considered to be a must-see at this year’s 
meeting. As members of the Hinman Dental 
Society, you are aware of  Dr. Hinman’s 
mission to provide high quality dental 
education. More than half of the revenue 
from the Meeting comes from our valued 
exhibitors; this revenue gives a huge boost to 
Hinman’s contributions to dental education. 
Besides visiting with and purchasing from 
Hinman exhibitors, here are a few other 
exhibits highlights this year: 

Two complimentary CE product 
presentations moderated by Tricia Osuna 
will be taking place on the exhibit hall 

floor. The presentations will be given by 
the company representatives in 10 minute 
segments, offering you a glimpse of new and 
innovative products and services for Cosmetic/
Restorative Dentistry and Dental Hygiene/
Preventive Care. This educational session 
is held on the floor for your convenience, 
making it easy to follow up directly with the 
companies in their booths. 

Be sure to stop by Messages to Our Military, 
Booth 856. Hinman and Bennett Graphics 
have joined forces to give you the opportunity 
to write a note of thanks to those men and 
women defending our freedom. Visit the 
Messages to Our Military booth and write a 
postcard of thanks, or bring a box of already 
written postcards from your office staff, 
patients, family or other groups with you to 
the booth. The more messages we send, the 
more people we reach! 

Come and explore the Hinman Classic Car 
Exhibit. Vintage, classic and exotic cars will 
be in booths 840 and 2741. These vehicles 
have been beautifully restored by our own 
Hinman members.

Hinman now offers an enhanced Cyber 
Center on the floor near the Eatery on the 
left side. You will now be able to charge your 
mobile device on-site. Be sure to bring your 
smart phone and/or tablet and your charger 
to plug in. Don’t forget to scan the Hinman 
QR code to help guide you through the 
Meeting, as well. 

And, as the Tradition Continues, we will again 
have the dining dollar coupons in the Guide  
to Technical Exhibits, Table Clinics and 
fun games.  As always, don’t forget to save 
your purchases for the Meeting to support  
our exhibitors.

NSRG officers Danny Khalash (left) and  
Kelly Sayre (right) with NSRG award-winner 
Alena Sergaeva from Stony Brook University 

Dr. Roos presents support for the Hinman 
Symposium to Dean Timothy Hottel with 
Senior Executive Associate Dean for 
Research Dr. Franklin Garcia-Godoy (left) 
and Symposium founder Dr. Mustafa 
Dabbous (right)
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We need you!

member spotlight

HINMAN Member Corner

The Member Corner upcoming article 
submission deadline is March 29. We  
are looking for articles intended to better 

acquaint our members with each other. 
Examples of articles include: 
Informational, non-clinical topics that 
would appeal to members, a member 
biography that highlights fun or unique 
hobbies or interests, a wrap-up of an event 

that would be of interest to members, local 
volunteer opportunities of which you are a 
part, society connections or society-related 
stories. Please contact Laura at lpope@
hinman.org to submit an article or for 
more information on article guidelines.

Learning to Fly Fish, 
or How to Get Out of 
Your Real Job Alive!

Tom Carroll, cherrylogrods@mac.com

Whether he knew it or 
not, Dr. Walt Sheffield 
gave me sage advice when I 
was still a “wet behind the 
ears” struggling dentist. In 
so many words he said to 

start practicing for your retirement, early and 
often! That can be interpreted many ways and 
always can present a problem for those of us 
who have chosen a profession so demanding 
of our time and attention. “I’ll pick up a 
hobby once the practice calms down, once the 
kids are out of school, once …..”

Anyway, here we are discussing fly fishing as 
one way of not only starting to practice for 
retirement, but also having a lot of fun and 
getting exercise. Since I didn’t practice what 
Walt preached as early as I could have, I didn’t 

start fishing, or doing any outdoor sport, until 
reaching 45 years old and only then because 
my son first picked up a fly rod and loved 
it. Seemed like a good activity to have in 
common with him that we could do for many 
years, and that has turned out to be a fact.

Fly fishing is a sport a lot like golf - you can learn 
the basics pretty quickly, but applying that 
knowledge to the point of being really adept 
takes a lifetime of practice and experience. 
As with many endeavors, the journey is more 
important than the destination. My 20 plus 
years of fly fishing have taken me to over 20 
states and 5 foreign countries. Since trout 
– the main target of most fly fishers – only 
live in beautiful places, just being there is 
satisfaction enough. Of course, hooking into 
a big brown trout in Yellowstone Park, or a 
tarpon in Biscayne Bay, adds a lot more fun!

For those of us living in North Georgia, there 
are countless places to fly fish, and we can do 
it all year long. Getting started in fly fishing 
doesn’t have to be expensive, although as with 

any activity, the toys can add up. It’s good 
to have someone guide you on a beginner’s 
outfit that doesn’t stretch the pocketbook but 
enables you to get a good idea of whether you 
want to become a gear addict.

Lessons from a qualified teacher will get you 
started – it’s interesting that most women 
take to the initial instructions better than 
men. The ladies realize fly fishing is much 
more technique, patience and practice,  
than strength.

So, practicing for retirement has worked out 
all right for me – I have turned my obsessive 
behavior disorder toward fly fishing, tie 
my own flies and now own my own small 
company that builds custom fly rods. Even a 
few Hinman members have one of my custom 
rods. In my retirement, fly fishing has been 
one way to be busy and stay out of my wife’s 
way. Most days when not fishing, you’ll find 
me building rods or planning a new fishing 
trip. Please feel free to contact me about all 
things fly fishing!

Eddie Pafford’s daughter, Megan and her 
husband, Dan, welcomed a baby girl on 
October 11. Her name is Marjorie Grace 
Wyatt, and they will call her Macey. 

The General 
Chairman’s gift  
this past year from  
Allen French 
was given to the 
University of 

Georgia Pre-Dental Club to fund professional 
development opportunities associated with 
dentistry. Dr. French visited one of their meetings 
to present this gift to the students. 

Jeff Prinsell was the invited chair  
and lecturer at a surgery symposium  
in Rome, Italy at the World Congress 
on Sleep Apnea.

Please send any member news to  
lpope@hinman.org.

MEMBER NEWS
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We hope that you will join us for this 
year’s Society Annual Meeting at Chateau 
Elan in Braselton, Georgia, taking place 
June 7-9, 2013. This great weekend 
getaway allows time for R&R with  
your fellow Hinman members and  
their families.

We have a block of rooms reserved  
for the group at $195 per night. You  
can make your reservation by visiting  
www.chateauelan.com/hds or calling  

678-425-0900. Don’t delay, book today!

Highlights of the  
weekend include:
•	 �Friday night bingo with prizes and back 

by popular demand, Hinman karaoke!

•	 �Saturday group activities to include: 
yoga, hiking, fun run, biking, golf 
tournament, tennis, winery tour, 
cooking demonstration, paint your 
own canvas, kid’s activities, zip lining, 
kayaking and a waterpark day at Lake 
Lanier Islands.

•	 �Saturday party by the pool and dinner 
and dancing with The Retreat Band!

•	 Sunday breakfast and kid’s treasure hunt.

Recently, our members have requested 
more accountability within the 
membership. The benefits of membership 
are numerous and of great value. The 
growth and increased complexity of our 
Meeting require more volunteers. Effective 
with the approval of the proposed Bylaw 
changes at the November 12th Membership 
Meeting, we will clarify the obligations as 
printed in the Society Manual. 

The responsibility of “regular, reliable, 
responsible service on Society and Hinman 
Meeting Committees” will now be recorded 
on an annual basis for active, non-emeritus 
members. This change means that all 
active members will be required to fulfill 
their committee duties effectively for the 
March Meeting. After one year of non-
service, the member will be placed on 

probation. After the second year of non-
service on a committee, the Hinman 
membership will be revoked. 

Member benefits will be available to those 
who serve on committees. In order to 
receive complimentary registration to the 
March Meeting and also the Society Annual 
Meeting in June, members must be signed 
up for a committee no later than March 8, 
2013. Beginning this year, members  
will enter to win the member prize trip, 
valued at $5,000, at their respective 
committee meetings, instead of at the 
Dentist Reception.

The committee lists are available online  
at www.hinman.org/society. To sign up for 
a committee, please contact Lynn at 
lleidel@hinman.org.

And the winner is...

Congratulations to Dirk Russell and 
Ryan Frederich! They were the prize 
drawing winners of gift cards during the 
business meeting at the November 
Membership Meeting. 

We also want to congratulate Hinman 
cash winners, Clay Skognes and  
Sedgie Newsom. The Technical Exhibits 
committee is encouraging members to 
visit the exhibit floor and make purchases 
during the Hinman Meeting by awarding 
$100 in Hinman Cash at each of the 

Membership Meetings. The  committee 
will draw for more winners at the January 
Membership Meeting. Be sure to attend 
for your chance to win! 

SOCIETY NEWS

Hinman Annual Meeting – Join us at Chateau Elan!

Hinman Committee Service Requirement
•	 �When you are registering for the 

March Meeting, be sure to register 
under the Hinman member category 
to avoid duplicate registrations. 
Member badges will be mailed 
separately from your office staff badges. 
Expect your member registration 
materials the week of March 11th.

•�	 �Remember, only those members who 
attend their committee meetings in 
the spring will be invited to attend the 
General Chairman and President’s 
Reception at 200 Peachtree on 
Thursday, March 21st.

•	 �To be eligible for the Hinman member 
prize trip to Elbow Beach, Bermuda, 
committee meeting attendance and 
service at the Hinman meeting  
are required.
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HINMAN quick picks  
What is your favorite  
part of attending the  
March Hinman Meeting?

“One of the things I like 
about the Hinman Dental 
Meeting  is that  the meeting 
has become a yearly gathering 
place  where I  meet some of 

my colleagues and friends. We talk about 
our families, work, life in general, and 
some of the great continuing education 
offered at the meeting. One year, I also 
brought my two daughters for a few hours 
and they had fun on the exhibit floor. 
They loved that they had  badges with 
their names on it.” – Evis Babo

“While unquestionably the 
seminars are world class and 
the exhibit hall is the best I’ve 
ever attended, it is the 
camaraderie and hospitality 

that make attending the Hinman an event to 
always look forward to.” – Marc Moskowitz

“My favorite part at the 
Hinman is the ability to chat 
and learn with like-minded 
dentists.  It invigorates and re-
charges us to go back into our 

practice with new information, materials, 
and techniques which allows us to give our 
patients better treatment.”– Rico Short

“My favorite part of attending 
the Hinman March meeting 
is the people I will see. I 
always know I will have fun, 
learn something new, and 

probably buy something because of them.” 
–Jeremy Ward

For the May issue, we are looking for 
your favorite vacation spot and why it 
is your favorite. Please send in your reply, 
along with a headshot to lpope@hinman.
org by March 29. One lucky respondent 
will receive an AMEX gift card!

Congratulations to Dr. Rico Short,  
this month’s quick picks AMEX gift  
card winner!

Inside Story 

There are many different  ways that one 
becomes aware of “The Hinman Way.” It 
may be as a child at an annual meeting, 
through their dental school, from an 
associate, once they graduate or when they 
open their own practice. Hinman scholars 
have a unique opportunity to be a special 
guest of the Meeting, and are subject to 
the exceptional treatment that is extended 
to guests and speakers alike. The scholars 
receive free registration, transportation to 
the meeting and also hotel accommodations 
(which make them the envy of all of their 
dental school friends). They also attend 
the scholars’ luncheon, where the trustees 
present them with their scholarship checks. 
Hinman Scholars are hand-picked by the 
deans and professors of their program, 
which makes them the type of dentists that 
Hinman seeks for membership. We are 
lucky to have a few Hinman scholars who 
have later been accepted as members to 
the society. Drs. Jason Myerson and Justin 
Parente are two recent examples who are 
sure to make a positive mark on the society 
now and in the future. 

Jason Myerson

Dr. Myerson grew up in 
Atlanta and attended Tufts 
University, Medical College 
of Georgia for Dental 
School and completed his 

AEGD residency at the Medical University 
of South Carolina. In 2007, he joined 
the practice of Hinman member Richard 
Weinman, and became a partner in 2011. 

Jason attended the meeting throughout 
dental school and spent most of his time 
on the exhibit floor. He was chosen to be a 
Hinman scholar in 2004. He “was honored 
to receive a Hinman Scholarship, which 
made that convention extra special. It was 
clear as a student that the Hinman Society 
was prestigious and well organized and [he] 
looked forward to joining after graduation.” 
He thoroughly enjoyed his experience as 
a scholar at the 2004 meeting, especially 
the scholars’ luncheon. He said it “was 

another exciting experience, giving [him] an 
opportunity to meet students from around 
the south who were also excelling at their 
academic challenges.”

He was encouraged by Dr. Weinman 
to become a member of the society and 
joined in 2008. Since then, Dr. Myerson 
has “enjoyed being a member because of 
the camaraderie amongst the members and 
the availability to complete CE credits with 
the most respected clinicians.” 

Justin Parente

Dr. Parente has lived in 
Alpharetta since 1998 and 
attended the University 
of Georgia and Medical 
College of Georgia for 

dental school and also to complete his 
endodontic residency. He is currently in 
private practice with his father and Hinman 
member, Stephen Parente.   He had exposure 
to Hinman functions starting in middle 
school through his dad.

Once in dental school, he found that 
when attending the March meeting, his 
“experience changed so that, rather than 
merely wandering the exhibit hall collecting 
branded tooth brushes and stress balls 
in a Halloween candy bag, [he] began to 
audit relevant classes and attend social 
functions.”  He was selected as a scholar 
in 2007, and found that “the Hinman 
scholarship not only provided [him] with 
recognition for [his] hard work and a sense 
of accomplishment, but also opened [him] 
to a community of dentists who focus on 
and devote resources to more than their own 
practice and self interest.”   

Dr. Parente was encouraged to join in 
2010 by his father and other Alpharetta 
area dentists who were friends and his 
mentors. Since joining, he has “been 
impressed with the  camaraderie  and 
dedication of other Hinman members.” 
He believes that “perhaps the best member 
benefit is welcoming, and occasionally 
recommending, other friends and colleagues  
into the Hinman society who did not have 
[his] fortunate early exposure to the benefits 
of membership.”  

Hinman Scholars turned Members
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DATE:	 Monday, November 12, 2012
TIME:	 6:33 p.m.
LOCATION:	 The Grand Hyatt Hotel, 	
		  Buckhead
PRESIDING:	 Dr. Jim Roos

CALL TO ORDER: President Jim Roos called 
the meeting to order at 6:33 p.m. President Roos 
thanked Dr. McCracken for his engaging lecture 
and presented him with his honorarium and 
plaque. He thanked the hospitality committee 
Drs. Janine Bethea, Patrick Posey, Ken Berger and 
David Anderson and for all of their help 
Dr. Roos thanked the trustees for their continued 
generosity through Society subsidies. 
EXHIBITS: Exhibits Chairman Chip Mohme 
gave some highlights of the exhibit hall floor, 
including the Messages to Our Military booth, 
classic car exhibit and Tricia Osuna’s new products 

course. He also stated that the hall is over 80% sold. 
He reminded everyone to save their purchases for 
the meeting. The winners of the Hinman Cash 
were Clay Skognes and Sedgie Newsom.
MINUTES:  Secretary Jonathan Dubin presented 
the minutes from the September Executive 
Council and September Membership Meeting as 
printed in the November Hinman Preview 
Review. Both sets of minutes were approved 
(Torbush/Hutchinson). 
FINANCIAL REPORT: Treasurer Bob O’Donnell 
presented the following Society YTD financial 
report as presented at the November 1st Executive 
Council meeting:
Beginning Balance:		 $	 197,682.44
Ending Balance:		  $	 68,247.71
The report was approved (Sugarman/Pafford).

BYLAWS APPROVAL: Bylaws chairman  
William Rousseau presented and discussed  
the recommended bylaws changes from the 
committee meeting in July. All changes were 
approved (Mohme/Carpenter). 
MEMBERSHIP REPORT: Membership 
Chairman Pat Yancey presented the following 
names for membership: Drs. Kristina Mohme 
Dawson, Brett Langston, Lyndsay Langston, 
Anthea Mazzawi, Jeffrey Mazzawi, Daniel (Brett) 
Schroeder and Kyle Smith. The proposed names 
were approved for membership (Carpenter/
Rousseau). All new members were invited to the 
front of the room to receive their new member 
packets and take a photograph with Dr. Roos. 
Sponsors were invited to join the group as well.

DATE:	 Thursday, November 1, 2012
TIME:	 6:00 p.m. cocktails 
		  6:30 p.m. dinner
PLACE:	 Hinman Executive Office
PRESIDING:	 Dr. Jane Puskas, President-elect
INVOCATION:	 Dr. Jim Roos, President
CALL TO ORDER: President-elect Jane Puskas 
called the meeting to order at 6:55 p.m.
ROLL CALL: There was a quorum present as 
follows: OFFICERS: Jim Roos, Jane Puskas, Pat 
Yancey, Jonathan Dubin, Bob O’Donnell, Kate 
Robinson, Roy McDonald EXECUTIVE 
COUNCIL: Sedgie Newsom, Tom Carroll, 
William Rousseau, Troy Schulman TRUSTEES: 
Bill Schroeder, Paul Isler, Bill Rousseau, Richard 
Goodroe, Dan Dunwody HINMAN CHAIRMEN: 
Brad Greenway, Brian Carpenter, Dave Lee 
ADVISORY BOARD CHAIRMAN: Allen French 
STAFF: Sylvia Ratchford, Laura Pope
MINUTES: Secretary Jonathan Dubin presented 
the minutes from the September Executive 
Council and Membership Meeting as printed in 
the November Hinman Preview Review. Both sets 
of minutes were approved (O’Donnell/Robinson).
FINANCE: Treasurer Bob O’Donnell presented 
the current Year-to-Date Society Financial 
statement. The statement was approved as follows 
(Yancey/Rousseau):
Beginning Balance:		 $	 197,682.44 
Ending Balance: 		  $	 68,247.71
EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR REPORT: Sylvia 
Ratchford covered several aspects regarding the 
meeting and publicity, including the housing and 
pre-registration brochures. She also reviewed who 
has voting privileges within the council and went 
over some suggestions to make the membership 
meetings run more efficiently.
HINMAN 2013: General Chairman Brad 
Greenway covered some highlights of his program, 
including Imtiaz Manji, John Svirsky and Pete 
Dawson. He also mentioned that Jack Hannah is 
his keynote speaker and there would be a new 

format to the pre-registration brochure. Lastly, he 
was excited to report the new casual Wednesday 
night event that all speakers and VIPs would be 
invited to before the meeting.
HINMAN 2014: Chairman-elect Brian Carpenter 
is supporting the 2013 meeting. He and his 
program chairmen had a productive ADA meeting 
and their list of featured clinicians is almost 
complete.
HINMAN 2015: Vice Chairman-elect Dave Lee 
reported he and his program chairmen attended 
the ADA meeting. They continue to support the 
2013 meeting. Dr. Lee is focused on a continued 
effort of reaching out to those interested in getting 
more involved within the organization.
ADVISORY: Chairman Allen French reported 
that they recently approved a new telephone 
system for the Hinman office and also extended 
the early registration fee discount for the military 
for the duration of the meeting.
TRUSTEES: Chairman Bill Schroder had no 
advisory report.
OLD BUSINESS: None
NEW BUSINESS: President-Elect Puskas 
reported that the next Executive Council Meeting 
will be held on January 3 at the Omni Hotel. She 
also announced that the nominating committee 
meeting will be held on January 10 and to speak 
to any members of the nominating committee if 
there are any suggestions for the slate. 
President Roos reported on his recent visit to the 
UT School of Dentistry’s 18th Hinman Dental 
Research Symposium. He said the event was quite 
impressive, as were the students’ presentations. He 
reported that UT gives much credit to Hinman 
for their financial support. 
President Roos covered more details on the 
proposed committee service requirement change 
to the bylaws.
MEMBERSHIP REPORT: Vice President Pat 
Yancey asked for a motion to go into executive 

session (Dubin/O’Donnell). Dr. Yancey requested 
a motion to go out of executive session 
(McDonald/Robinson). He presented the 
following names for membership: Drs. Kristina 
Mohme Dawson, Brett Langston, Lyndsay 
Langston, Anthea Mazzawi, Jeffrey Mazzawi, 
Daniel (Brett) Schroeder and Kyle Smith. They 
were approved (Puskas/Roos).
MEMBERSHIP NEWS: Dr. Carroll reported the 
following:
•	 �Billy Callahan’s mother, Pegg, suffered a small 

stroke so Dr. Callahan is spending a lot of time 
with her.

•	 �Dr. Charlie Ruhl drove Sunday to Nashville for 
the funeral of his niece’s husband. 

•	 �Dr. Joe Looper reported that Dr. Curtis Reding 
is very weak and unable to attend advisory.

•	 �Dr. Robert Towe is scheduled for hip 
replacement surgery on Monday, November 
26th at St. Mary’s Hospital in Athens. 

•	 �Pam Pafford’s second ankle surgery went well 
and she is now out of her boot and walking. 

•	 �Dr. Tommy Owens daughter was married  
last week.

•	 �Dr. Roos reported that his family members  
who live in the Northeast were not injured in 
Storm Sandy.

•	 �Dr. Eddie Pafford has a new granddaughter. 
Marjorie Grace Wyatt. They’ll call her Macey. 
She was born at 7:50 pm on 10-11-12 and 
weighed 8lbs 13oz. 

•	 �Dr. Allen French’s son, Drew, is expecting their 
first child, a girl, on December 25th. 

•	 �Dr. Richard Goodroe has a new grandson, 
Nathan Beene. 

REMARKS: None
ADJOURNMENT: Dr. Puskas adjourned the 
meeting at 8:35 p.m.

MEMBERSHIP Meeting Minutes

EXECUTIVE COUNCIL Meeting Minutes

(Continues on back cover)
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Monday, January 14, 2013 

Georgia Aquarium
25 Baker St. NW, Atlanta, GA 30313

 
Registration 3:30-4 p.m. 

Lecture 4-7 p.m.
Business Meeting 6:45 p.m.

Cocktail Reception & Dinner 7-8:30 p.m.

Online registration will be available  
beginning December 17, 2012 on  

our website, www.hinman.org/society.

The deadline for registration is  
Wednesday, January 9, 2013.

MEETING REGISTRATION FORM

Please complete this form with your name as you would like it to appear on your 
badge and mail with your check to be received by Wednesday, January 9, 2013.  
No refunds will be given after this date. All fees must be paid in advance.
 
You may also visit www.hinman.org/society to register online.

The registration fee is $60 per 
person and includes the lecture 
and cocktail reception. Persons 

attending lecture only or dinner 
only are subject to the same fee. 
Persons registering on the day of 

the meeting will pay a fee of $65. 
Aquarium general admission  

tickets are $24 each.

Please make checks payable to:  
The Hinman Dental Society

Mail to: 33 Lenox Pointe,  
Atlanta, GA 30324-3172
For questions, please call  

(404) 231-1663

Note: This is a three hour lecture. 
Please arrive on time. There will be  
a CE completion code given at the  

end of the lecture that will be required 
in order to obtain CE credit.

Name: �_______________________________________________________ AGD# ________________ 
o Member	 o Spouse	 o Staff	 o Guest	 o Aquarium Ticket Add-On 

Name: �_______________________________________________________ AGD# ________________ 
o Member	 o Spouse	 o Staff	 o Guest	 o Aquarium Ticket Add-On 

Name: �______________________________________________________________________________  
o Member	 o Spouse	 o Staff	 o Guest	 o Aquarium Ticket Add-On 

Name: �______________________________________________________________________________  
o Member	 o Spouse	 o Staff	 o Guest	 o Aquarium Ticket Add-On 

Name: �______________________________________________________________________________  
o Member	 o Spouse	 o Staff	 o Guest	 o Aquarium Ticket Add-On 

Name: �______________________________________________________________________________  
o Member	 o Spouse	 o Staff	 o Guest	 o Aquarium Ticket Add-On 

Dave is an international speaker, 
trainer and author, who helps people 
‘Make Progress On Purpose’! 
He’s a favorite of Dr. Peter Dawson 
and been a guest of the Hinman, the 
Chicago Mid-Winter Meeting, the 
Texas Dental Association, California 

Dental Association, 45+ Seattle Study Clubs and state 
dental organizations from Connecticut to California. 

His ‘Chihuahua on Caffeine’ personality might get him 
invited to present, but it’s his insights & applications 
about practice management issues that get him invited 
back time and time again.
Dave speaks 165 times per year and has been called 
the ‘cure for the common meeting.’ He and his wife  
Tina live in Marietta, GA and are the parents of two 
great kids.

Lecture Summary:

Complimentary Parking

Complimentary self parking will be  
provided to those who park in the  
Georgia Aquarium parking deck. 

Dave Weber, President and CEO, Weber Associates

DATE & 
LOCATION

Some Days You’re the Pigeon, 
Some Days the Statue  
Boy, truer words were never spoken!!   
Come prepared to laugh and learn as one 
of our country’s funniest and most sought 
after dental speakers discusses what many 
doctors and staff feel is the most 
challenging part of their practice – THE 
PEOPLE!! Doctors and patients... 
Doctors and staff... staff and patients… 
staff and staff… (heck, even husbands 
and wives… parents and children) 
Relationships! It all boils down to 
relationships. You can make ‘progress on 
purpose’ and learn the amazing impact 
that our communication has on the 
culture and climate of a practice or home!

Enjoy the world’s largest 
aquarium prior to the 
lecture! Discount tickets 
can be purchased through 

Hinman for $24 each! The ticket allows 
admission into the aquarium starting at noon 
on the day of the lecture and admission to  

the Dolphin and 4-D Show. Indicate on the 
registration form below or online who will be 
purchasing tickets and include the extra 
amount in your check. To gain access to the 
aquarium, visit the Hinman registration table 
at the entrance of the Ocean’s Ballroom to get 
your wristband for entry.

Hinman Dental Society Membership Meeting

Group Rate Aquarium Tickets Available for Purchase

Bring your staff!
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Hinman Annual Business Meeting Minutes (Continued from page 10)

Hinman Dental Society
33 Lenox Pointe
Atlanta, GA 30324-3172

PRESENTATION: President Jim Roos presented 
a 30-year pin to Drs. Jim Anderson, Mike 
Carpenter, Jim Fagan, Bob Gray, Thom Kauffman, 
Bob Michelich and Mike Stewart. Drs. Gordon 
Brady and Doug Clepper could not attend.
President Roos presented the Advisory Pin to 
2012 General Chairman Allen French.
MEMBERSHIP MEETING REPORT: Program 
Chair Pat Yancey reported that the next meeting 
will be held January 14, 2013 at the Georgia 
Aquarium. It’s a member and staff lecture with 
Dave Weber speaking on relationship building in 
the office.
ANNUAL MEETING REPORT: President Roos 
reported that the annual meeting will  
be held from June 7-9, 2013 at Chateau Elan. 
Dr. Roos mentioned to pick up a save the date 
flyer with more information. 
HINMAN 2013: General Chairman Brad 
Greenway mentioned that the newly designed 
pre-registration brochure would be arriving soon. 
Dr. Sugarman, the editor, and Lynn Leidel have 
been working hard on the book. He also 
mentioned some of his meeting highlights,  
which include Dr. Pete Dawson, Imtiaz Manji, 

Laci Phillips, and Jack Hannah, the keynote speaker.
HINMAN 2014: Chairman-elect Brian Carpenter 
supports the 2013 meeting. He also mentioned his 
program chairmen, Drs. Pafford and Puskas are 
working hard on putting their program together.
HINMAN 2015: Vice Chairman-elect Dave Lee 
stated that he and his team, Drs. Isler & Dubin, 
are starting to work on their program and they are 
in support of the 2013 meeting. 
OLD BUSINESS: None
NEW BUSINESS: None
MEMBERSHIP NEWS: Dr. John Barnes 
reported the following:
•	 �Dr. Pafford reported that Pam’s second ankle 

surgery went well and that she is now out of her 
boot and walking. They also have a new 
granddaughter. Marjorie Grace Wyatt. They’ll 
call her Macey. She was born on 10-11-12 and 
weighed 8lbs 13oz. 

•	 �Dr. Allen French’s son, Drew, is expecting their 
first child, a girl, on December 25th. 

•	 �Dr. Richard Goodroe has a new grandson, 
Nathan Beene. 

•	 �Dr. Robert Towe is scheduled for hip 
replacement surgery on Monday, November 
26th at St. Mary’s Hospital in Athens. 

•	 �Don Rozema’s wife, Jean is now home and 
recovering well after having surgery complications 
and being in the ICU for several weeks.

PRESIDENT’S REMARKS: President Roos 
thanked the Veterans in the group for their service. 
He reminded everyone to get their parking ticket 
validated. President Roos announced the 
nominating committee meeting will be held on 
January 10, 2013 and to submit any nominations 
to the committee. He also awarded two gift cards 
during a prize drawing to Ryan Frederich and 
Dirk Russell. 
ADJOURNMENT: Dr. Roos adjourned the 
meeting at 7:00 p.m.

Dr. 
Sara 

Dr. Sara Dyer
100 Dacula Rd.

Dacula, GA 30019
Sponsor: Carey Norton

Dr. Barbara Frist
1100 Abernathy Rd. NE 

Bldg 500, Ste 1020
Atlanta, GA 30328

Sponsor: Carrie Watkins
Dr. James Cameron Garvin

2953 Vineville Ave.
Macon, GA 31204
Sponsor: Jason Croft

Dr. William

 Dr. Bruce Klausmeyer
327 Heights Place

Canton, GA 30114
Sponsor: Stuart Loos

Dr. Andrew Kokabi
3528 Ashford Dunwoody Rd.

Atlanta, GA 30319
Sponsor: Richard Weinman

Dr. Hannah Oh
5252 Roswell Rd. Ste. 105

Atlanta, GA 30342
Sponsor: Richard Sugarman

Dr. Mayoor Patel
1505 Mount Vernon Rd. #150

Dunwoody, GA 30338
Sponsor: Roy McDonald

Dr. Michael S. Reddy
SDB 406, 1720 2nd Ave. South

Birmingham, AL 35294-0007
Sponsor: John Barnes

Dr. Ryan Daniel Richard
77 Peachtree Memorial Dr. NW  

Number 3
Atlanta, GA 30309

Sponsor: Richard Singer

 

January 2013

PROPOSED NEW HINMAN MEMBERS

Please reach out to our newest members 
with a friendly, welcoming message.

Dr. Kristina Mohme Dawson–Norcross, GA 
dawsonkristina@gmail.com

Dr. Brett Langston – Decatur, GA 
Brettlangston@yahoo.com

Dr. Lyndsay Langston – Atlanta, GA 
lnl@perioatlanta.com

Dr. Anthea Mazzawi – Canton, GA 
Anthea3@aol.com

Dr. Miles Mazzawi – Canton, GA 
yards42@yahoo.com

Dr. Brett Schroeder – Sandy Springs, GA 
Brettschroederdmd@gmail.com

Dr. Kyle Smith – Marietta, GA 
Kysmith102@gmail.com

NEW HINMAN MEMBERS 
November 2012


